U.S. Senator Bernie Sanders

wishes you a happy holiday season
and invites you to a

Virtual Seniors Town Hall

Thursday, December 17 at 5:00 p.m.
Join by phone at: 888-480-3635 or
by video at https://www.sanders.senate.gov/live

| know that the holiday season will be a difficult one for older Vermonters
this year, and | wish we could be together in person for our annual
senior holiday dinners. But for everyone's safety - including our seniors,
essential food service workers, and volunteers - | hope that you will enjoy
your meal virtually, while joining me during this live town hall event. You
can participate online or by phone to hear an update from Congress
and share your thoughts and concerns with me. /(?
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